
  
 
 

 
 
June 8, 2021 

 

By Email and U.S. Mail 

 

Kristin Sicke 
Yolo County Flood Control 
  and Water Conservation District 
34274 State Highway 16 
Woodland, CA 95695-9371 
ksicke@ycfcwcd.org 

 Re: Emergency Diversion and Use Agreement for the Geysers Project 

Dear Ms. Sicke: 

 This letter is a revision to the communication sent May 11, 2021 in reference 
to the Emergency Diversion and Use Agreement for the Geysers Project with Yolo 
County Flood Control and Water Conservation District (YCFCWCD).   

The purpose of this agreement is to facilitate diversion and use of up to 250 
acre-feet of water from Clear Lake in May and June 2021 that is required for 
protection and operation of the Geysers Project facilities due to drought conditions 
and a pipeline outage affecting the Geysers Project water supplies. Due to 
construction at the Santa Rosa Geysers Recharge Project, the dates for emergency 
diversion will be revised to June and July 2021.    

Sincerely, 

 
_______________________________ 
Bruno Sabatier, Chair 
Lake County Board of Supervisors 

COUNTY OF LAKE 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Courthouse - 255 N. Forbes Street 
Lakeport, California 95453 
Telephone 707/263-2380 FAX 707/263-2225 

Moke Simon – District 1 
Bruno Sabatier – District 2 
Eddie Crandell – District 3 
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